
Summer Location 2014-15

We are no longer located at this location, our current location is here:
princesparktouch.com/about/summer-location/

The content below is out of date!!!

We are now back to being in one location in Royal Park North as council have reinstated our
grounds on McAlister Oval. We are now therefore using

The McAlister Oval in Royal Park, north of the Zoo off Park Street.1.
The Ransford Oval in Royal Park, north of the Zoo off Park Street.2.
The Western Oval in Royal Park, north of the Zoo off Park Street3.

All grounds are easily accessed from the city or from the north of Melbourne, are 2 minutes from the
freeway, have two trams close by (North Coburg and West Coburg), 5 minutes from Royal Park train
station, and have onsite parking in the Ryder Pavilion and Western pavilion car parks respectively.

A map of the layout is shown below. Please note we are now back in one location!
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https://princesparktouch.com/about/location-summer-2014-2015/

